

Re: Ballarat Grammar All Weather Multi-Sports Facility

Turf One's project team under the guidance of manager Gavin Longworth have demonstrated professionalism and attention to detail which in our experience is second to none. From our first meeting to the conclusion of this project, the enthusiasm and desire of the Turf One team to deliver the best quality drainage system, multiple sports playing surfaces and equipment has left the Ballarat Grammar sporting community in awe. Ballarat Grammar are extremely pleased and satisfied that we appointed Turf One to build our facility.

The "Beynon BSS 1000 Athletics Track" is a premier international track for both training and competition. Turf One's design team accompanied by world renowned supplier's Field Turf and Beynon, has assisted Ballarat Grammar in creating what we believe to be a superb and world class competition and training facility for our students as well as the Ballarat sporting community.

Where possible, the design brief was set to meet the Australian and International standards for the facility, comprising playing fields and courts for nine different sports, as well as including an athletics facility with running track and provision for throws and jumping events. This has allowed us to achieve a standard which we believe is a leading facility in the Independent Schools sector in Australia.

The Ballarat Grammar project committee and sports staff would like to congratulate Lyndon Joslyn and his very experienced team. Their patience and ideas in the pre-planning stages as well as the 'can do' attitude and flexible approach during the construction and finishing stages was outstanding. It was extremely pleasing to work with people who have the highest commitment to quality and desire to satisfy and deliver at a reasonable price with minimal variations.

In our view, Turf One has delivered a world class All Weather Multi–Sports surface facility for Ballarat Grammar and the community. Ballarat Grammar could not be more satisfied and proud of the final result and we would be happy to give a tour of our facility to any interested parties.

Peter O'Dwyer Director of Finance



